
 

20th April 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

As we are still ploughing through learning to tell the time, could 

I please urge that you ask your children to tell you the time on 

both analogue and digital clocks.  

 

This week: 

        

The children have continued to learn about time. We have been 

comparing digital time to analogue as well as reading clocks 

with 12 and 24 hours on them. This is still quite tricky but with 

practise, we will get there.  

We have also been timing ourselves in order to compare 

seconds. We have collected data from running races and 

skipping which we have then put into a table and graph.  

In English, we have now completed our Newspaper reports and 

we are moving on with our story of Charlotte’s web. In 

grammar, we have been converting the ‘present perfect’ using 

‘have’ or ‘had’ to our sentences.  

 

The children are all prepared for planting and we have created 

a Scientific Investigation to test how to grow plants the best. 

Let’s hope this helps our sunflowers when we plant them. 


